
 

  PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CITY OF COCHRAN 

ANNEXATION OF  

126 Moll Drive  

Notice is hereby given that the City of Cochran will consider an annexation and a zoning petition submitted by 
Craig Powers for annexation of .92 acres of property located at 126 Moll Drive.  

The Cochran Planning Commission will conduct a Public Hearing to consider a recommendation of an R-1 
zoning designation. The public hearing will be on Monday, June 30, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. in the City Auditorium 
located at 102 N. Second St. Cochran, GA.  

The Cochran City Council will conduct a second Public Hearing on the annexation and the zoning request at 
their regularly scheduled council meeting on Tuesday, July 8, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Auditorium located 
at 102 N. Second St. Cochran, GA.  

The public is invited to attend. 

Masks and social distancing are encouraged. 

 


